
From: Alan Wilson  
To: LDP 
Subject: PROPOSAL FOR DEVELOPMENT AT SITE NAME - OP39: BRAESIDE 
INFANT SCHOOL 
Sent: Wed 15/04/2015 14:45 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to object to the proposed redevelopment on the site of Braeside Infant 
School on the basis that the proposed development of the site represents an 
overdevelopment of the site and is likely to involve the loss of a valuable 
amenity to the area.  Whilst it is appreciated that the Council may consider 
that the needs of the community are now adequately served by the provision 
of infant schooling at Airyhall, the loss of the Braeside site as a potential 
alternative is something which the Council may well live to 
regret.  Furthermore, the proposed development of the site (presumably for 
housing) will cause extensive disruption and inconvenience to surrounding 
proprietors over an extended period of time and is likely to lead to the loss or 
erosion of the adjacent play area which admittedly is not part of the footprint 
of the proposed development but will have an impact.  In the circumstances I 
would be grateful if you would acknowledge this objection as co-proprietor of 
adjacent subjects at 6 Braeside Place, Aberdeen. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alan Wilson 

011 - Alan Wilson




